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Dear SIOR friends and colleagues:

As I wind down my duties as president of the foundation and turn the reigns over to 
Mike Ohmes, I want to thank all the SIOR members for their unbelievable support.  
Your generosity and commitment is what makes the Foundation what it is.

On a sad note, we recently lost one of our SIOR pioneers, Evelyne Andretta. Evelyne 
was the second female SIOR and the first in Florida. In 2010, because of Evelyne’s 
contributions and commitment to SIOR, the SIOR Foundation awarded her the 
“Millie” award for Outstanding Female SIOR. She will be greatly missed.

AWARD PLAQUES

I am excited to announce that we now have permanent plaques installed in the SIOR 
Washington, D.C. office honoring the winners of the “Millie” Award, the David T. 
Houston, Jr. SIOR Memorial Scholarship, and the Mildred C. Hanson, SIOR Memorial 
Scholarship. Stop by and take a look the next time you are in DC.

NASHVILLE

Don’t miss this one! The Nashville folks are going all out to put on a show for you 
that you will never forget. Remember, those of you that have donated $1000 or more 
to the foundation this year will be invited to a very special wine tasting event at the 
convention. Call Corrine Nowak at 202-449-8200 for details.

WELCOME 2014 – 2015 SIOR FOUNDATION OFFICERS

Mike Ohmes, SIOR, CCIM – President 
Patricia Loveall, SIOR – President-Elect 
David Hagen, SIOR – Vice President 
Stan Kleweno – Treasurer

The SIOR foundation is 100% funded by your contributions. We sincerely appreciate 
your on-going support which allows us to carry out our mission.
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See you in Nashville!

Robert J. Staniforth, SIOR
President, SIOR Foundation


